
Dear Sir or Madam 
  
I would like to make a request for some data you hold as the STP Lead, FOI lead or contact for a CCG 
leading an STP.  
  
I would like to request: 

- any data you hold on how much your STP has spent on management consultancy fees or 
contracts since the STP was created broken down by month or year (whichever is available 
most easily).  

- any planned expenditure on management consultancy fees for 2017-18. 
  

This would include any member organisation spend dedicated solely to STP activities, but please 
indicate if these have come from CCG, other NHS, PHE, local authority or other funds. I am looking at 
long term trends across the NHS on management consultancy spends and the Department of Health 
have already supplied data on NHS Trusts, Foundations Trusts, NHS England and historical data on 
PCTs and SHAs. The information I am requesting from you is to ensure the data encompasses all NHS 
spend over time.  
I am happy to discuss this or provide clarification if needed. I look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Many thanks and kind regards, 
  
 
Further to your request for information below. 
  
The Nottingham and Nottinghamshire Health and Care Sustainability and Transformation 
Partnership is not a statutory body but a partnership of the six CCGs, three NHS Trusts and 
eight Local Authorities in Nottingham and Nottinghamshire who are now coming together 
to plan and deliver services across a wider geography and as an integrated health and care 
system. The footprint has a resident population of 1,001,600 citizens and would emphasise 
that it also has a total place-based spend across health and social care of £3.7 billion. 
  
The table below shows spend for 2016/17 on management consultancy and independent 
contractors – 2017/18 information will be available once formally published: 
  

Organisation Description of support 2016/17  

PA Consulting 
Services Ltd 

Support to develop the STP for the June 2016 submission to 
meet revised planning requirements 

£89,560 

McKinsey and 
Company 

Following feedback on the June 16 STP submission and 
difficulty fully recruiting to an internal STP team a 
procurement took place to provide some urgent intensive 
business consultancy support to strengthen the revised 
submission due on the 21st October  
The ITT required the successful bidder to support the STP 
leadership and PMO to produce a revised draft of the 
Nottinghamshire STP through: 
· Identify for each High Impact Area and Enabler the exact 
questions that need to be answered to support the PMO in 
shaping the work plan for each of the work streams  
· Working with PMO support and challenge work streams to 
deliver crisp and specific answers for each of the questions 

£195,000 



identified above. Ensure that there is specific content for STP 
gaps and questions raised by NHSE feedback  
· Continue support the leadership team to own the plan and 
be prepared to lead implementation and support facilitation 
of an STP timeout.  
· Working with the STP Programme Director rewrite the 
Nottinghamshire STP and finalise the plan with members of 
the STP Programme Executive Board 

People, Words 
and Pictures 

· Strategic and editorial communications support £62,584.10 

Independent 
contractors and 
agency 

· Strategic support to lead key aspects of the STP  £184,487.94 

Total £531,632.04 

  
 If you have any queries or concerns about this response then please do not hesitate to 
contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
  
In addition to the this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly 
publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-
information/disclosure-log/ 
  
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
  
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish 
to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team 
Manager, Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 
7QP or email complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 
  
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint or review, you may apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the information Commissioner 
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by 
the Council. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
  
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.gov.uk 
  
Kindest Regards 
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